
Hawthorne Elementary School 
Traffic Pattern Update for the 2018 – 2019 School Year 

In an effort to create more efficient traffic flow and to provide additional safety measures for our students, the traffic 

patterns have been altered at Hawthorne Elementary School. All traffic now moves from north to south with lanes 

dedicated for buses, for parent drop-off and parent parking. The student drop-off and expanded crosswalk have been 

moved to the main entrance of the building. Please be sure to observe all traffic markings and signs on your trips to 

the school. Cars should yield to buses at the exit so that they can access either the northbound or southbound exit 

lanes. Please see the graphic below to familiarize yourself with the changes. Welcome back and drive safely! 
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